
HAPPY HALLOWEEN 
 

October is one of my favorite months. There 

is so much to do and see plus the weather is 

just right. Our class has been so active with 

Halloween crafts, its just been a treat. We re-

cently introduced a little addition and will 

continue to work on this along with counters 

as their guide or practice tool. I introduced 

some smaller sight words because of the 

Ghoulish Words we have been learning below. 

Our last team effort was a hit, because  every-

one was teamed up and had to take turns se-

lecting the sight word I called out.  They were 

all winners. Our letters this month have been 

E, F, G and H.  We have also started creative 

movement in class, and what fun we are hav-

ing. I’ll be sending a video clip soon! 

Below are Ghoulish Words we have been studying:  

BOO,  CANDY,  SPIDER, WITCH,  GHOST,  CAT,  BAT 

Important Dates and Reminders:  

~Halloween Party is Scheduled for October 30, 2013. 

We will have a full day of activities.   

~Substitute Teacher (Ms. Stephanie) the morning of  

November 1, 2013. 

~You can always check out our monthly calendar 

online!  

~ November 25-29th Thanksgiving Break 

 

BOO! 


